
Stephen K. Yamashiro 
Mnyor 

December 16, 1999 

Edward Harada 
M&E Pacific, Inc. 

filnunf11 of ~afuaii 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

25 Aupuni Street, Room 109 • Hilo, Hawaii 96720-4252 
(808) 961-8288 • Fax (808) 961-8742 

100 Pauahi Street, Suite 212 
Hilo, HI 96720 

Dear Mr. Harada: 

Determination of Preexisting Lots 
TMK: 4-2-08:0 I 5(Dropped). Lot C-3 (SUB'525 l-A.B.C & SUB 5320) 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter ofNovember 12, 1999, and documents 
regarding the subject matter. 

Please be advised that we have reviewed the documents submitted, our department 
records, as well as those of the Real Property Tax Division, and determined that the 
subject property is no longer a separate lot of record. On November 4, 1985, Final 
Subdivision Approval (SUB 5320) was granted for a consolidation/resubdivision 
including the subject property which is the reason the Real Property Tax Division 
dropped Parcel 15. 

These subdivision fil es are public record should you wish to review them. 

Virginia Goldstein 
Director 

Russell Kokubun 
Deputy Director 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ed Chepl ic of thi s department. 
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